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I OPPOSE HB 2804. 

 

This is just another excuse to create another layer of jobs for bureaucrats.  Every 

business owner/manager assesses workforce needs as a part of their job.  We don't 

need development and application of some convoluted workforce model which will 

cost the taxpayer for something that should be happening already.  If your managers 

are not properly conducting this function, then perhaps they are misplaced in these 

positions. 


